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Our File:  21-1164 
 
April 1, 2021 
 
Town of LaSalle 
5950 Malden Road 
LaSalle, ON 
N9H 1S4 
 
Attention: Larry Silani 
  Director, Development & Strategic Initiatives 
   
Harmony Lakes Subdivision 
Street Name Request 
Draft Plan of Subdivision – 37-T-19003 
 
On behalf of our client, Lankor Horizons Development Inc., we are requesting the 
following street names for the Harmony Lakes Subdivision: 

• Unity Court; 
• Harmony Court; 
• Terra Bella Drive; 
• Valerio Crescent; 
• Caterina Crescent; 
• Cremasco Street (extension); 
• Meo Boulevard (extension); and  
• Fiorino Street (extension). 

 
For your convenience, we have attached the Draft Plan of Subdivision (as revised) with 
the proposed street names included. 
 
It is anticipated that servicing for the subdivision will commence Spring 2021.  We trust 
that you will be able to process this request at your earliest convenience. Should you 
have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact 
the undersigned at (519) 791-2221 or mmuir@dillon.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
DILLON CONSULTING LIMITED  

 
Melanie Muir, MCIP RPP 
Planner 
MAM:dt 

Encl. 
 
cc+Encl.: Wing On Li, Lankor Horizons Development Inc. 
  Allen Burgess, Town of LaSalle 


